
Capital Campaign Request for Technology 

Upgrades 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a committed supporter of [School/Organization Name], you 

understand the importance of providing our students with the tools they need to thrive in a 

rapidly evolving educational landscape. We are reaching out to request your support for our 

upcoming capital campaign aimed at upgrading our technology resources. 

In today's digital age, access to modern technology is essential for fostering an interactive and 

engaging learning environment. Our goal is to raise [specific amount] to enhance our classrooms 

with state-of-the-art equipment, including smartboards, tablets, and improved internet 

connectivity. 

Your generous contribution will not only benefit our current students but will also pave the way 

for future generations to gain the skills necessary to succeed in their academic and professional 

journeys. 

We would be honored to have you as a partner in this initiative. We invite you to join our capital 

campaign by making a donation or participating in our fundraising events. Together, we can 

empower our students with the technology they need to achieve their full potential. 

Thank you for considering our request. We appreciate your continued support and commitment 

to excellence in education. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


